
This year the Simsbury Farms Golf Course and it's many golfers lost a true friend - Don Warner passed away on January 12, 2016.
Those who knew Don will never forget his sense of humor or his wonderful stories.  Don was an avid golfer and a long time member of the Simsbury Farms Men's League, but most will remember Don as the Starter at the Simsbury Farms Golf Course where he joked with us, yelled at us and made us laugh for 14 years.
We would like to honor his memory by installing a clock near the starter's booth at Simsbury Farms, a fitting tribute to Don as he tried to get us all to the tee on time!  The clock is approximately 11 ft high and would be double faced.  The cost will exceed $3500.
To anyone interested in contributing, donations can be made with a check payable to "Geritol Swingers Golf Club", with "Don Warner memorial" mentioned in the memo.  Checks can be dropped off to the Pro Shop or can be mailed to:
	Paul Wickersham

	29 Blue Ridge Drive

	Weatogue, CT 06089

Questions can be directed to the Pro Shop,

to Lisa Neary at 860-651-5615 or to Paul

Wickersham at 860-658-5739
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